

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul St. Peter's Conference Mackenzie

PO Box 99--599 Skeena Drive Mackenzie, BC V0J 2C0 Phone: 250-997-7952

Email: svdpmackenzie@gmail.com

June 13, 2023

District of Mackenzie Attention: Chelsea Smirle Legislative Clerk/Executive Assistant Bag 340 Mackenzie, BC VOJ 2C0

Dear Chelsea:

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of St. Peter's Pantry to thank the District of Mackenzie for the opportunity to apply and receive the Community Grant made available to organizations who work within the community of Mackenzie for \$5,000.

The Pantry is very grateful for the generosity of donors and opportunities presented to apply for grants that help make this ministry possible. With the \$5000 we are able to continue to provide to those in need in our Community, and purchase equipment required to assist in our service to the Community.

The needs are many for those less fortunate in our community and we cannot accomplish meeting those needs without the financial and in-kind support of our community.

Thank you again for your ongoing support.

Sincerely,

Charmaine LaVallee

President

DECEIVED

DISTRICT OF MACKENZIE